
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of 8th Grade Students: 

It is with great anticipation and pleasure that we welcome you and your child to the 8th grade class at 

Peters Township Middle School.  We are confident that the academic, athletic, and other organizations 

at the middle school will provide excellent opportunities for both academic and social development. 

We look forward to a terrific year where we prepare the students to make the transition to high school.  

As with other academic years, there are certain items that students must have for class.  In helping you 

to prepare for this, please find our list of suggested supplies, which include: 

Science:  one, 1.5” white, three ring binder with clear front cover and paper supply 

Social Studies:    one, 1.5”, three ring binder with paper supply 

Language Arts: one, 1.5”, three ring binder with dividers and paper supply, red pen, highlighter 

Mathematics:   one spiral notebook and a folder; also a colored pencil (blue or red are best) 

Note:  All math work is to be completed in pencil unless otherwise directed 

World Language:  Spanish: one, 1.5", three ring binder with paper supply & dividers; 1 pack of 3 x 

5 index cards; highlighter 

  

French: one, 1.5", three ring binder with paper supply & dividers 
  

German: one, 1.5", three ring binder 

 

All Subjects:  supply of pencils throughout the year 

We look forward to a terrific year working with you, your child, and the community. 


